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COBET I10 TTPABAM YEJIOBEKA
YerBepTas crienuaibHas CECCUs
12 nexabps 2006 roga

Bepoanbnas Hora IlocTosinHoro npeacrasurenberBa Pecnmybauku Cynan npu Otaesennu
Opranm3anuu Oobennnenubix Hanuii B Kenese ot 4 nexaops 2006 roaa
B ajipec cekperapuara CoBeTa no npaBam 4ejioBeKa

[TocTostHHOE MpencTaBuTenbcTBO Pecnyonuku Cynan npu Otnenenun OpraHnu3aniu
O60benunenHbIx Hanmii u Apyrux MexayHapoJHBIX opraHu3anusx B JKeHeBe CBUIETENbCTBYET
CBOe yBaxkeHHe cekpeTapuary CoBeTa Mo rnpaBaM 4eJoBeKa U UMEET Y€CTh HACTOAILIUM
IPEnpoOBOINTE TeKCT HOTHI [IpencraBurenscrBa Ne 275/06 ot 2 centsiops 2006 roga*,
HarpaBjeHHON Yrpasiennio BepxoBHoro komuccapa Opranusanun O0benuHeHHBIX Haruii mo
IpaBaM YeloBeKa, CoJiep>KaHrne KOTOPOil He TpeOyeT pa3bsCHEHUI.

O0parasch k cekperapuary CoBeTa 10 IIpaBaM 4eJIoBeKa ¢ MPOCh00i pacpoCTPaHUTh
YIIOMSIHYTYIO BBIIIE HOTY B Ka4eCTBE O(PHIIMATBLHOIO JOKYMEHTA YeTBEPTOM CIIEIIUATbHOMN
ceccuu CoBeTa 110 TIpaBaM 4eJioBeKa, 3ariaHupoBanHoi Ha 12 nekabps 2006 roxa, [TocTossHHOE
npencTaBuTeNbeTBO Pecnyonuku CyiaH moJb3yeTCsl HACTOSIIEeH BO3MOKHOCTBIO, IS TOTO
YTOOBI BHOBb 3aBEPUTH CEKPETAapHaT B CBOEM CAMOM BBICOKOM YBa)KECHUH.

* BOCHpOI/ISBOI[I/ITCSI B IIPHUJIOKCHUHU B IMOJIYUYCHHOM BHUAC TOJIBKO HaA SA3bIKC, HA KOTOPOM OBLI

npeaCTaBJICH JOKYMCHT.
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Ref: N275/06

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of The Sudan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and would
like to refer to the statement of the High Commissioner on Sudan at the opening of
the Third Session of the Human Rights Council on 29® November 2006 in which
she stated, ((The Government must provide convincing answers regarding its well
documented links with the militia...), where also some Council member and
observer states delegates including the delegation of Sudan, officially requested the
High Commissioner to provide them with the documents mentioned.

The Permanent Mission of The Sudan, while renewing its request which it
looks forward to be furnished with as soon as possible, and before the convening
of the Council’s Special Session on Darfur, avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
the assurances of its highest considerations.

Geneva, 02 DEC 2006
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